Walther Soeldner

Please deny a water pollution permit for the Millenium Bulk Terminal's proposal to build North
America's largest coal export terminal in Vancouver, WA.

It is clear that such a terminal would pollute the Columbia River with coal dust, a finding confimred
by the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service. The Service thinks that the current proposal would have
adverse impacts to fish, wildlife, and tribal trust resources, and therefore that the SEPA co-leads
should recommend against approval of this proposed facility.

Protect the water and people of Washington State.



